Sr. Carmel Earls

C/0 Mrs Marian Reilly,
58 Moorfield Avenue,
Ciondalkin

Dublin 22

237 June, 2015

RE: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Councit held on 17
June, 2015

Dear 5r. Carmel,

| write on behalf of Clondalkin Electoral Committee who at their June Meeting extended
congratulations to you on celebrating your Diamond Jubilee and your 8oth birthday

The Committee acknowledge your vital service to the people of Neilstown and North
Clondalkin over the past twenty five years.

This Committee also wish to acknowledge that you were a founder member of the Beacon
of Light and you set up the Carline Project.

The Council, together with the Elected Members, wish you continued success in the future

Yours sincerely,
s el (L

Breda Clifford ¥
Staff Officer Vi
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